
TOWN OF WEST BOYLSTON 
FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
Minutes of Meeting held October 20, 2008 

 
Upon notice duly given and quorum present, the Finance Committee convened at 6:30 p.m. on October 
20, 2008.  Members in attendance:  Chris Berglund, Mychelle Phillips, Greg Zakarian, Patrick Crowley 
and Patricia Altomare.   
 
The primary purpose of tonight’s meeting was to conclude some unfinished business in anticipation of 
tonight’s Town Meeting.  The Committee heard from Patrick Inderwish relative to Article 4 of the 
Warrant and discussed outstanding miscellaneous issues.  As a result of these discussions the following 
votes were made: 
 
1.   Upon motion duly made by Greg Zakarian and seconded by Mychelle Phillips, it was unanimously 
VOTED: To recommend approval of Article 2. 
 
2.  Upon motion duly made by Patrick Crowley and seconded by Mychelle Phillips, it was unanimously 
VOTED:  To recommend approval of Article 4. 
 
3.  Upon motion duly made by Patrick Crowley and seconded by Greg Zakarian, it was unanimously 
VOTED:  To recommend approval of Article 15. 
 
4.  Upon motion duly made by Patrick Crowley and seconded by Mychelle Phillips, it was unanimously 
VOTED:  To recommend approval of Article 18. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, and upon motion duly made by Chris Berglund and seconded 
by Patrick Crowley, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Altomare, Clerk 
Finance Committee 

      
 
  


